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Notice of Customer Information Update and
Customer Rights

Dear Customer,

Thank you for your continued support of Hua Nan Commercial Bank
(hereinafter referred to as “the Bank™). We must confirm and update
personal information with you on an ongoing basis due to the growing
number of financial crimes, such as fraud, and in response to
regulatory requirements of the competent authority so as to avoid your
account being used by criminals to conduct illegal activities.

We will inform you of personal information update and data
confirmation in the form of official website, notices displayed at each
branch, telephone, postal mail, e-mail, internet banking, mobile
banking, or in person. We would like to thank you for your
cooperation and understanding in advance. If we could not reach you
or your information update and confirmation could not be completed
before the deadline, we will conduct relevant management measures
in order to protect your rights and keep your accounts and transactions
secure.

We thank you for your support, assistance and understanding, we
would like to apologize for any inconvenience caused. We will
continue to provide customers with professional and high quality
services. Should you have any queries, please contact your branch or
call our customer service hotline at 02-2181-0101, we will be in
contact with you shortly.

Yours faithfully,

Hua Nan Commercial Bank
2020/04/01



